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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
LKS2 Choir Club  
 
After February half term, Miss Delmar is starting a Choir Club for the children in years 3 and 4. The club 
will run on Wednesdays after school in Laurel class until 4.15pm. During the club, the children will learn to 
sing a variety of different songs, while having fun!  

 
If your child would like to join the Choir Club, please return the slip below by Wednesday 14 February at 
the very latest. Parents will be contacted to confirm their child’s place in the club. Please note, if the club 
has a huge response, names will be pulled out of a hat.  
 
The club will start on Wednesday 28 February and finish on Wednesday 27 March. The club will continue 
after Easter from Wednesday 24 April.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs M Green  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please return to school office by Wednesday 14 February at the very latest. 
 
LKS2 Choir Club  
 
Child’s name………………………………………………………………………………    Class……………………………………………. 
 
           My child would like to join the Choir Club on Wednesdays.  
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………   Date……………………………………………… 

 

http://www.young-enterprise.org.uk/pub/home.do

